
PUBLIC NOTICE:  August 19, 2022 - ENVISION MAIN ST PHASE 2 FUNDING APPROVED 
 
FUNDING for the Village of Grafton project known as Envision Main St Phase 2 has been approved 
for calendar year 2022.  The project design will be sent to ODOT District 3 in late September 2022 
and the project public bid documents submitted shortly thereafter.  This PUBLIC NOTICE prepared and posted on the Village of 
Grafton website villageofgrafton.org on August 19, 2022.  Questions or Public Comments regarding this project can be sent to 
Village Administrator Joe Price at jbprice@villageofgrafton.org. 
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Elm St and Willow St - REALIGNMENT 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



Supplemental Project : NEW VETERANS MEMORIAL PARK 

 


